SMALL SCHOOL DISTRICT COUNCIL
CONSORTIUM

Founded in 1983
1018 Thomasville Road, Suite 102-B Telephone 850-508-5492
Tallahassee, Florida 32303 CDoolin@DoolinandAssoc.com

INVOICE FOR PAYMENT
To: Teresa Axford, Superintendent of Schools, Monroe County School District

From: Robert Pearce, Superintendent, Wakulla School District and Fiscal Agent for the M@/ku
Small School District Council Consortium

Re: Invoice for Payment of SSDCC Participation Fees for 2021-2022
Date:  July 20, 2021

On behalf of the SSDCC, I want to thank you for your membership in the SSDCC during 2020-2021 .
We are appreciative of the continuing support that all of the members have given to the SSDCC.

The SSDCC Board of Directors has approved the participation fee for FY 20-21 at the current level of
$3,250.00. This is the same fee level that was set in the summer of 2019.

This invoice is requesting payment in the amount of $3,250.00 for the 2021-2022 SSDCC Annual
participation fees.

Please make your check payable to the SMALL SCHOOL DISTRICT COUNCIL CONSORTIUM
and mail it to the following address:

Small School District Council Consortium
Fiscal Agent — Attention: Ms. Rhonda Stevens
Wakulla School District
P.O. Box 100
Crawfordville, Fla. 32327

This payment is for the annual services associated with the Small School District Council Consortium.
Please process this Invoice for Payment as soon as possible. If you have any questions regarding this

invoice, please contact Robert Pearce, Superintendent, Wakulla School District, Fiscal Agent for the
SSDCC at 850-926-0065, or Chris Doolin, Consultant to the SSDCC at 850-508-5492.




